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Senate Bill 5380 mandated facilities, entities, offices or provider groups with ten or more prescribers 
(with the exception of critical access hospitals) to fully integrate their electronic health records (EHR) 
with the Prescription Monitoring Program (PMP) by January 1, 2021. Some EHR systems are not 
currently capable of connecting with Washington’s Health Information Exchange (HIE) in order to 
integrate with the PMP. 

 

To assist with integration, the following vendors can be used to connect an EHR to the HIE only, for the 
purposes of exchanging PMP data: 

• LogiCoy – https://logicoy.com/pdmp/ 

• DrFirst – https://www.drfirst.com/  

• Collective Medical Technologies (CMT) via the Emergency Department Information Exchange 
system – https://collectivemedical.com/ 

 
If additional vendors are available they will be added to this list. For further questions regarding the 
PMP please contact the DOH PMP staff at prescriptionmonitoring@doh.wa.gov.  

 

https://logicoy.com/pdmp/
https://www.drfirst.com/
https://collectivemedical.com/
mailto:prescriptionmonitoring@doh.wa.gov

